
 

 

 

 

 

 
21 September 2017 

 

Request 

We would like to have information on the following concerning People's Park - 

a) A break down of organisations and charities that have hired People Park for events in the last 3 years. 

b) A break down of the cost that each organisation/charity/event has been charged to hire the park. 

c) In the last 3 years, if there has been any registered damage to trees and/or the grass (leading to it having to 
be relayed/resowed) in the Peoples Park, if so what date this was recorded. 

d) Which department decides on the hire cost for People's Park. 

 

Response 

a) and b) 

2014 Event 
Contract 
Amount  

Jacksons Private Event £500.00  
CAMRA Beer & Cider Festival £250.00  
Jersey International Motoring Festival £250.00  
New World Circus £750.00  
 £1,750.00     

2015 Event 
Contract 
Amount  

CAMRA Beer & Cider Festival £1,928.57  
Jersey Extreme Stunt Show £857.60  
Jersey International Motoring Festival £857.15  
Battle of Flowers £0.00  
Portuguese Food Festival £0.00  
Jersey International Air Display £53.57  
 £3,696.89     

2016 Event 
Contract 
Amount  

Jersey Field Squadron £160.72  
Jersey International Air Display £241.08  
CAMRA Beer & Cider Festival £1,000.00  
Portuguese Food Fayre £4,178.59  
Jersey International Motoring Festival £4,178.59  
Old Motor Club £30.00  
Battle of Flowers £200.00  
 £9,988.98     

2017 Event 
Contract 
Amount  



 

 

Italian Festival £2,568.00  
Gandey’s Circus £2,571.44  

Jersey International Motoring Festival £1,712.00 
50% of this charge for Peoples Park, other 
50% for lower park 

Battle of Flowers £7,286.00 
50% of this charge for Peoples Park, other 
50% for lower park 

Annual Sunday Charity Lunch (Starlight) £321.43  
Portuguese Food Fayre £3,535.73  
 £17,994.60  

 

c) There has been occasional damage to twigs and smaller branches but not enough to cause concern or 

record as the parish annually lifts and cut back trees in the parks where it can; a few are very low so it is 

expected that twigs and branches will be affected occasionally. Following the Old Motoring Festival in July 

2016 there was clear evidence of severe scorching in the area utilised by the White Helmets display team 

which required the area to be re-sown later that month, and following the Italian festival in May 2017 a small 

area of cooking oil was found to have been spilt over an area of grass which required the removal of soil and 

replacing with fresh soil and seed. 

d) The hire charges are decided by the Connétable and the Director of Parks & Open Spaces and are 

approved by the Management Board  

 

 


